Visitation Protocols for Conrad House
Begins March 17, 2021

ALL family members who want to visit Conrad House residents, we recommend be Covid
vaccinated.

Conrad House will have visitation:
- Monday through Friday from 9 am until 4 pm, visitors can report directly to Conrad
House.

- Monday through Friday evenings from 4 pm until 7 pm and weekends from 11:00 am
until 3:00 pm. Visitors must report to Ball Pavilion to complete the screening process.
After the screening process is completed the receptionist will call the resident to
come down and meet the visitor(s) at the front door of Conrad House if they do not
have a key.

- Visitors are to go directly to the resident’s apartment.

- Visitors are not permitted in any of the common areas such as: MPR, chat room, or by
the mailboxes.

- Visitors are not permitted to visit with other residents.

- Conrad House is part of a Long-Term Care Senior community and as such we must
follow the recommended guidelines for visitation.

- Compassionate Care visits will continue in the same format they have been, except
that now the visits can be done by two people.

** Each resident may only have one visit per day, not multiple visits on the same day.
Visitors will remain at 2 per visit. Age limit for children will continue to be the age of 10
years and older. **

If there is a positive case of COVID among staff and or residents of Conrad House, then all
visits would stop immediately and protocols for re-opening to visits will be followed.

This could take up to 14 days or longer.
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